
Campus-Based
Loan Workshops

The SFS Loan Administration Team is

hosting workshops to inform our UCSD

students about loans. The purpose of this

workshop is to provide our students with

information regarding Campus-Based

Loans offered through UCSD. The topics

that will be touched upon in this

workshop will include the following:

Date & Time: Tuesday, May 18th
@ 1:30pm 

Date & Time: Thursday, May 20th
@11:00am 

What loans are considered
Campus-Based Loans?
What is an Exit Counseling
session?
What other options are
available to manage your
loan account? 
What are some proactive
steps you can take?

RSVP

https://tinyurl.com/SPCBL

https://tinyurl.com/SPDRM
https://tinyurl.com/SPCBL

